
 
 
 

Dear Parents, 
Greetings of the day! 
This is to inform you that we are planning to introduce 5 day week for the students of Grade I & II 
from the New Session starting on 2nd April 2024. We are keen to seek your opinion regarding the 
same. Hence we request you to fill the link given below at the earliest. 

https://forms.gle/AzXC3y5oFzTywtJ37 

Regards, 
 
 
 
Ms. Archana Pal Singh 
Principal 

CIR/JPS/GEN/0108 

01st March, 2024 
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